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EDMUND G. BROWN
GOVERNOR 

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA

August 6, 1965

Mrs. Jane Tolmach
Oxnard, California
Dear Jane:
I'd like to express my personal thanks 
for your support of the Humphrey Dinner 
on July 12. As you know, this was one 
of the most successful events ever held 
in California, and it certainly could 
not have been so without your help.
Your continued support is very deeply 
appreciated.
With best regards,
Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor
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